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       Notice to Suppliers 
                      

   SABRe MRO: Publication of Revision 2.3  
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Business Unit: Group Quality 
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Date: 21 November 2024 
 

 

 
For the attention of those in Quality Management or similar roles 

 
Scope/Applicability: All supplier partners who supply products and/or services related to 
Rolls-Royce contracts/purchase orders requiring SABRe MRO (Maintenance Repair and 
Overhaul Requirements). 
 

 
 
Dear Supplier Partner, 

 
As you will be aware, SABRe Maintenance Repair and Overhaul (MRO) exists to establish 
contractual quality requirements specific to our aftermarket supply chain to maintain and 
improve safety and quality performance.  
 
SABRe MRO has been up-issued to Revision 2.3 to enhance our Product Safety 
Governance and controls across the MRO Network. It also updates A.45-1 (requirement 
for updates to documented information) to avoid contradicting NAA requirements.  
 
Updated items within SABRe MRO 2.3 have been highlighted in red text for easy 
identification.  
  
Action Required: 
 
Impacted supplier partners are required to: 
 

• Review SABRe MRO Revision 2.3 
• Transition to SABRe MRO Revision 2.3 by no later than 31st March 2025.  

 
Thank you for your continued cooperation. 
 
 
NTS Category:     Authorised by: 
 
Quality     Sharron Magowan 
 
      SABRe Process Owner 

 

 


